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Daylight Savings   

Don’t forget to set 

your clocks  back  

one  hour  on    

November 3rd. 

Blessing of  the Animals  

Father Mark and Deacon Gail were delegates at our 

most recent Diocesan Synod in Chicago during the 

middle of October. Here, Father Mark is giving a 

presentation on the Clean Kids Backpack Program 

to the assembly. There was an emphasis on parish 

growth and service in our communities. Seeds were 

planted and strategies adopted to spread the Word 

of God, invite people to the Mass from operations 

already established and up and coming.  Please 

keep all our parishes in prayer as our diocesan 

church family brings Christ’s love to one another 

and the future members.  May God bless our work 

in the vineyard. 

On October 5th, Father Mark conducted The Blessing of the Animals, commemorating the 

feast day of St. Francis of  Assisi. St. Francis is the patron saint to the poor and suffering, 

and to the animals. This year there were 8 dogs of various ages and size that came with 

their parents.  The blessing was a joyous time and there were no accidents to report. If you 

are a pet owner, our hope is that you will join us for next year's blessing.  May God's 

blessings descend upon all our beloved pets and the animals of the world.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check out our 

website at:  

cleankidsbaclpack.com  



The next YMS of R meeting will be Thursday, November 21st at 

12:00 noon in the social hall following the bible study class at 

11:00am. All gentlemen of the parish are invited and  encouraged 

to join us in fellowship. If your are new to the parish, this is a 

good opportunity for you to meet some of the men of our parish. 

The Young Men’s Society 
 of  Resurrection           

       (YMS of  R)   
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Let us thank the Lord for his many blessings on our Society and our great success.   

 

November is a busy month as we plan and prepare for our Christmas activities and fundraising. 

Ribbons bought, trays arrived, wrapping paper ready. We now need as many bakers as we can get to 

bake cookies, lots of them to help us fill these beautiful trays. Cookie drop offs will be in December. 

Christmas Cookie Tray raffle tickets will go on sale Sunday, November 24th.  The drawing will be  

Saturday, December 21st. Tickets will be $2.00 for 1, $5.00 for 3 and $10.00 for 15.  For more info, 

please see Dori Canfield. 

 

On behalf of our Adoration Society, I wish you all a blessed and happy Thanksgiving. 

In His Service, Dori Canfield,  President Adoration Society 

 

 

 

 

Dine in or Take out from 4 - 7pm each Friday for 

an amazing New England seafood style meal!  

Order either the Haddock or Shrimp or Chicken, 

that comes with sides of coleslaw, potato waves 

and the veggie of the day!  There’s also compli-

mentary tea, lemonade and coffee!  The donation 

is $17 per meal.  We now have Ipswich Clams. 

These are freshly fried when ordered.  You will 

get the complete meal of 1/2 pound of fried 

Clams, along with the potatoes, coleslaw, vegeta-

ble and drink for $20. If you’d like to plate share, 

there is a $10 add on. Try one of our amazing, 

great portioned, homemade desserts from our 

Adoration Society for just $3. Word is getting out 

about  how terrific our Fish Frys are,  so please  

YSM of R members and their guests meet the 2nd Tuesday,      

November 12th at 5pm for a casual get together at the Man-

cave. Usually pizza or burgers. Open to all men of the parish. For 

any questions please see or contact Mark Gilbert at: 

(410) 419-0321.  

keep supporting the efforts of our Christ-centered volunteers! If you'd like to join in the fun, any amount of time you can 

give is greatly appreciated! Even just one Friday every other month would be great!  Please contact our volunteer  coor-

dinator, Bob Canfield for details (352) 454-8677     

Ladies Adoration Society  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class 

meets every Thursday morning at 

11:00am  here at St. Paul’s social 

hall. This ongoing class is for     

everyone interested in finding out 

more about their faith. Father Mark 

brings us many pearls of Scripture 

each week and whether you are a 

first time bible reader or an astute 

learned scriptural connoisseur, 

there’s something special in the 

Word of God for everyone. You are 

encouraged to bring a friend.            

8th   Fernando & Susan Varela 

9th  Fr. Frank & Geraldine Bartlett 

13th  Ray & Lynn Kubacki 

17th  Mark & Melissa Gilbert 

22nd  Tom & Mary Jeffery 

26th   Tom & Susan Gullickson 

 

* Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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 1st  Jean Bailey 

 2nd Al Becker                                                     

 3rd  Donna Sauer              

 5th  Rita Carbone  

11th  Gerry Allen                                                                                    

12th  Esther Charney-Irvine   

14th  Carmine Ferraro                                

 Leslie Staschak 

15th  Father Mark Niznik                                    

19th  Cindy Kloiber                           

 Butch Maces    

22nd  Roger Sindelar                                            

24th  Terry Stuck 

26th  Tom Gullickson                                  

 John Kirby      

29th  Karl Sarnowski                   

 Clean Kids 
Back Pack   
Program 

Our mainstay charitable program provides local homeless 

school children with personal care/hygiene items all year round. 

Please drop off items anytime on the rectory porch or at church 

on Sundays in the bins at the front of the church.   
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There is plenitude in God….                                             

God is a vast reservoir of blessing                                

who supplies us abundantly. 

                                                        

Eugene Peterson                                           

Words for Thought   

2025 Offering   
Envelopes 

 

 

 

 

The 2025 Offering Envelopes will be 

available around the middle of        

December. 
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